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August 17, 2020

Jenkins Links Golf Association
Attn: Robert Mullen
PO Box 12328
Charleston, South Carolina 29422

Dear Members of the Jenkins Golf Association:

On behalf of our great City of Charleston, I would like to thank the Jenkins Links Golf Association members for the wonderful donation of a clock at the starting hole of the City’s Municipal Golf Course as a part of the 2019/2020 golf course renovation project.  The City is delighted to accept this gift, and appreciates the added visual aesthetic that it will bring to future golfers as they enjoy the wonderfully renovated municipal golf course. 

By accepting this gift, the City accepts the clock without any conditions and with the understanding that the City may continue to display, move, sell, transfer, discard or alter in any manner the clock as it may see fit.  Furthermore, the City accepts the gift with the understanding that the Jenkins Links Golf Association is the owner of the clock, free of all liens and encumbrances, and has the right to make this gift.

								Most sincerely yours,



								John J. Tecklenburg
								Mayor, City of Charleston
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